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CAA Gag Clause Confirmation of Compliance now available 
 
CAA Gag Clause attestations are required by December 31, 2023, deadline.  
 
Background 

The CAA provision requires an annual “gag clause prohibition compliance attestation” 
(GCPCA). Health Plan of Nevada (HPN) and Sierra Health and Life (SHL) will attest for fully 
insured customers as required. Attestations are required by December 31 beginning in 
2023. 
 
HPN/SHL completed the review of agreements and compliance with the prohibition of gag 
clauses on price or quality information as required under the CAA Gag Clause. HPN/SHL 
confirmation of compliance includes OptumRx. 

If you have any other questions, please contact your HPN/SHL sales representative.  


